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NOTICE OF NO REVENUE IMPACT 
 
 

The Legislative Revenue Office has reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that it 
has No Impact on state or local revenues analyzed by this office.  The increase in revenue is only 
fee revenue to the directly affected program and agency. 
The Department of Agriculture annually raises this commercial weighing fee by 3% per year.  
With those successive increases, the established cap has been reached.  This bill, in raising the 
cap 15% would provide, at that rate, another four to five years of annual increases, which 
would generate fee revenue internal to the Department.  However, in the budget analysis, the 
Legislative Fiscal Office has incorporated these fee increases.  Therefore, this statement reports 
no additional revenue impact. 
 

 


